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May 3, 2024 

Even Fox-Decent 
President 
Association of McGill Professors of Law (AMPL) 
4242 Rue Rivard 
Montreal, QC 
H2J 2M8 

Dear Dr. Fox-Decent, 

The Memorial University of Newfoundland Faculty Association (MUNFA) voted unanimously to 
continue to send financial support to the members of the Association of McGill Professors of Law 
(AMPL) in the amount of$ 1,000.00 for each week that you remain on the picket lines as a show 
of our solidarity with our AMPL colleagues in your fight for fair remuneration and improved 

working conditions for your members. 

In solidarity, 

President, MUNF A 
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